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You are invited to participate in the NBER Facilitating Work at Older Ages Meeting, organized by Joanna Lahey and Kevin Milligan and supported by the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation. The meeting will be held virtually on Friday November 13th from 10am-3pm ET.  

The program can be found at:
https://www.nber.org/conferences/facilitating-work-older-ages-fall-2020

The papers will be linked there as they are received.

We hope you will be able to attend!  Please reply through this link by November 10.  The Zoom link will be sent shortly before the meeting to everyone who indicates that they will “attend.”
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Cordially,

Carl

Carl Beck
Director of Conferences
National Bureau of Economic Research
1050 Massachusetts Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02138 USA
(617) 588 0380


